July 28, 1998

Mr. Thomas Dougherty, President
Columbiana Boiler Company

200 West Railroad Street
Columbiana, Ohio 44402

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT 999-1335/98-01, NOTICE OF VIOLATION,
AND NOTICE OF NONCONFORMANCE

Dear Mr. Dougherty:

This letter addresses your response, dated July 15, 1998, concerning the Notice of Violation
and Notice of Nonconformance issued with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Inspection Report No. 999-1335/98-01, dated June 25, 1998.

The corrective actions which have been, or will be, taken regarding the Notice of Violation
and Notice of Nonconformance appear acceptable, and no additional information is
requested.

The corrective actions taken and the implementation of your quality assurance program will
be reviewed in future inspections of your transportation activities.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY /s/

Susan F. Shankman, Deputy Director
Licensing and Inspection Directorate
Spent Fuel Project Office

Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards
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